Mark Perez

From: Simon Wright

Sent: Tuesday, August 18, 2020 4:05 PM

To: City Clerk

Subject: Oral Commications at Public hearing 8/18/2020

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Members of City Council

I am calling in to express my appreciation for your hard work and efforts to address our city's financial problems. In this toxic political culture we can get caught up in everyone's own agenda and bash our leaders about everything, but this council has done a great job during a COVID outbreak, after being dealt a financial crisis.

I want to first recognize the outstanding work of refinancing the pension debt into a better rate saving the city millions! Fantastic work!

Secondly, the streets got some much needed attention and I'm happy to say that improves the value of our homes. Thank you very much!

Sincerely,

Simon Wright

Mark Perez

From: Pete Davis

Sent: Saturday, August 15, 2020 4:09 PM

To: City Clerk

Cc: traffic@transtech.org; jana.robbins@transtech.org;

Subject: Oral Communications 8/18/2020 City Council Meeting Citrus & Cameron Traffic

Attachments: 2610 E Cameron.jpg

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

To: City Clerk

Re: Oral Communications 8/18/2020 City Council Meeting Citrus & Cameron Traffic

From: Peter H. Davis, E.Ed.

Residence for almost 50 years:

My home is south east of the intersection and has the first driveway on Cameron. I was concerned about the safety of pulling out of the driveway if cars going north on Citrus made a right turn without stopping; especially if Cameron had a left turn lane (making the lanes in front of my house 5 feet narrower. This would occur if there was a traffic light and it was green for Citrus.

The recommendations of Transtech Traffic Department would save me from this serious danger as well as provide safety to drivers, pedestrians, and others. Keeping the parking lane and marking it off with a white line and no left turn lanes is the best part of their excellent proposal. New radar feedback signs along with flashing stop signs should do much to calm traffic. The ability for people and service vehicles to park in front of houses as well as put out our garbage cans and receive US Mail would continue by staying with the current lane configuration (without left turn lanes). The other calming plans will also serve to make this intersection safer and accident free.

Thank you in advance for passing these recommendations.

Pete Davis

From: Peter Davis

Sent: Thursday, August 13, 2020 2:13 PM

To: Jana Robbins < jana.robbins@transtech.org>

Cc: Peter Davis

Subject: Re: Citrus & Cameron

Thank you Jana. I too hope that you and your loved ones and doing well in there times.

I find your recommendations excellent!! I will write an email in support of them. Is there some way to watch the City Council as they deal with the report?

Pete Davis

On 8/13/2020 1:34 PM, Jana Robbins wrote:

Good Afternoon Peter,

I hope yourself and your loved ones are healthy and well during these times.

I want to thank you for the participation throughout our community workshops and your email. I have downloaded the documents for the Council meeting on Tuesday August 18th at 7pm as attached.

I have included below the process for submitting comments to the Council meeting. As far as I am aware, due to Covid the meeting will be virtual but residents can submit comments to the City Clerk via email (shown below) prior to 4pm on the day of the meeting.

In lieu of attending the meeting in person, members of the public can submit public comments to the City Clerk via

e-mail at <u>City Clerk@westcovina.org</u>. The subject line should specify either "Oral Communications or Public

Hearing - 8/18/2020". Please include your full name and address in your e-mail. All emails received by 4:00 P.M.

on the day of the Council meeting will be posted to the City's website under "Current Meetings and Agendas" and

provided to the City Council prior to the meeting, comments received after $4:00\ P.M.$ will still be made part of the

record. No comments will be read out loud during the meeting. All comments received will be made part of the official public record of the meeting.

Please be advised that telephone access will not be provided for this meeting.

Thank you

Jana Robbins

----Original Message----

From: Peter Davis

Sent: Thursday, August 13, 2020 12:29 PM

To: Transtech Traffic Department <traffic@transtech.org>

Subject: Citrus & Cameron

Please send me the link to your report that you posted today. I can not find it.

Thanks,

Pete Davis

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe